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INTERNATIONAL CREDIT UNION DAY - October 19"

On October 19, 2017, credit unions worldwide will celebrate International Credit Union Day by
joining together and celebrating their cooperative spirit.

Unlike many banks, we are not in business to make a profit. Credit unions all over the world
are a united front focused on you, the members, with an unwavering belief in the “people
helping people” philosophy upon which we were founded.

Help us celebrate by stopping by the credit union office for cookies and punch.

GIVE YOURSELF EXTRA CASH DURING THE HOLIDAYS WITH SKIP-A-PAYMENT

Who wouldn’t want a little extra cash this holiday season? Your credit union has a great way to
get some — skip one of your upcoming payments.

You have the option to skip one loan payment every six months for a nominal fee of $30 for
each skipped payment. Make payments biweekly? No problem, skip both payments during
one month.

The process is easy -- just contact the credit union to complete the necessary paperwork. The
paperwork must be completed and received by the credit union at least five days before the
payment is due.

Not available for revolving credit, overdraft protection or real estate loans.

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CHRISTMAS CLUB ACCOUNT HOLDERS

On November 1, 2017, the credit union will deposit your Christmas Club account funds directly
into your regular share savings account. This will cut down on paper waste by not printing
checks and will speed up the process so you receive your funds quicker.

If you would prefer to have a check, please contact the credit union before November 1%,

“Your Credit Union — Not for Profit, Not for Charity, But for Service”



“WE’LL STEAL YOUR DEAL” Auto Loan Promotion

The credit union will pay you up to $500 cash when you refinance an auto loan from another
financial institution. To learn more about this valuable loan promotion, visit our website at
www.nsecu.org or call our loan staff at 402-471-2561.

INACTIVE ACCOUNT NOTICE

What is an Inactive Account? It's a share (savings) account, with a balance under $250 with no
activity for 12 months, including deposits and withdrawals, and no other savings or loan
accounts.

What happens if my account becomes inactive? A $2.50 inactive account fee will be charged to
your account each month until it becomes active again.

How can | prevent my account from becoming inactive? By having activity — we would rather
see you use your account than charge you the inactive fee. We’d rather see you take
advantage of the savings and loan opportunities at the credit union. We have several options
to help you grow your savings through interest-bearing share savings accounts, share
certificates and more. We are also one of the best resources you can use to borrow money
more affordably.

GO GREEN! SIGN UP FOR E-STATEMENTS

Looking for ways to eliminate paper and help the environment? Sign up for e-Statements and
instead of checking your mailbox for your statement, get it sooner online. Plus, it helps the
credit union reduce operating costs.

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS

O Columbus Day - October 9 O Veteran’s Day - November 10
O Thanksgiving - November 23-24 O Christmas - December 25
O New Year’s Day - January 1

Contact Nebraska State Employees Credit Union at info@nsecu.org. Our website address is
WWW.Nnsecu.org.
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